
 
 

   

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 169 of 2021 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/63/95 

 

 

26 October 2021 

 

 

 
Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No 150 of 2021 re Underwater survey in 

Il-Bajja ta' Marsalforn - Għawdex 

 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No 150 of 2021. 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 

vessels that due to unforeseen circumstances the work will not be completed in time, 

therefore the completion date is being extended to Sunday 21st November 2021. 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 150 of 2021 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All the other information mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 150 of 2021 will remain 

valid. 

 

 

 

Chart affected:  BA 211, 2537 

 
 


